
2018 HAUNTED 
HALLS   

October 31  
6-8pm 

Onalaska High School  
(Main Office + Library Bldg)  

The Onalaska High School 
FCCLA Chapter invites preK-5th 
grade kids and their family to 
Trick or Treat in the Haunted 

Halls of OHS. 

Useful Info: 
A Flashlight might be helpful  

There are 12 doors total  
 
  

 


